
PFBC Benefit Concert 
Featuring International Harpist 

Sarah Mainland 

Donations will be accepted for the  
Pacific Foundation for Blind 

Children 

Date: May 3, 2017 (Wednesday) 

Time: 6:30pm 

Join us for this amazing concert fea-

turing international harpist, Sarah 

Mainland! The WSSB Advanced 

Band “Driving Blind” and “Two To-

gether” will also perform. WSSB stu-

dent, Chloe, will provide the vocals 

on “Ave Maria” with Sarah!  

Location: Sherman Auditorium, 

WSSB, 2214 E. 13th Street 

Vancouver, WA 

Sarah has been playing the Celtic Harp for over 

12 years. She performs throughout the Oka-

nagann and British Columbia, Canada. We 

THANK Sarah for this wonderful opportunity.  


